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June Chapter Meeting Report
We got together online via zoom on June 30th.  13 chapter members were telepresent.  We 
unanimously elected our new chapter officers:

Nathan Cook  – president

Nick Litterski – vice president

Charles Ball – secretary/treasurer

After considered discussion we chose Ricki Klos to get our chapter’s vote for Regional Vice 
President.

We thank Joe Dunn for his long (long, long, long) service as our chapter’s Treasurer.  Nathan 
and Charles have moved our chapter’s bank account to the University Federal Credit Union.

Thank you Stephen Cinti for your service.  May your new venture in Alaska prosper you and 
your wife.  We will miss you.

Ricki Klos, RVP
Greg Caparis reported from Council that Rick Klos has been elected our new RVP.  
Congratulations, Ricki!

2021 PTG Annual Convention
The annual convention is now history.  Greg Caparis reports “the conference has been 
unbelievable.”  We look forward to hearing Greg’s report.

Future Chapter Meetings
Given the recent Stage-5 recommendations from Travis County/City of Austin, the hope of 
organizing an in-person chapter meeting is now postponed indefinitely.  Let’s get another 
Zoom meeting going in September.  Cheers to all.  Stay safe, be happy. 

  

Austin PTG Officers

President Nathan Cook cookspiano@gmail.com 512-407-8984
Vice President Nick Litterski, RPT nicklitteksi@gmail.com 512-573-8920 
Treasurer Charles Ball, RPT ckball@icloud.com 512-923-2311
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